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Walker, Bryan

From: Bill Bickford <bbickford@Wheatsville.com>
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 9:24 AM
To: Walker, Bryan
Cc: Nate Smith; Rita Daily
Subject: Requesting postponement 

External Email - Exercise Caution 

 
 
Hi Bryan, 
We would like to request postponement of our on-premise hearing to the October 24 meeting due to an internal 
time conflict as well as wanting additional time for stakeholder outreach. 
 
Thank you in advance for any assistance you can provide in this matter! 
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Bickford 
General Manager  
Wheatsville Co-op  
 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If 
you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report it using the "Report Message" button in 

Outlook.  
For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT at "cybersecurity@austintexas.gov".  


